March 30, 2010

David O.Thompson, M.D.
Division of Clinical Research
Memphis Hospital
321 Bluemoon Court,
Memphis, EV9 8PR
U.S.A




Dear Dr.Thompson,

I am preparing an article/chapter on　Cysts written by Jiro Yamada and         
Saburo Kono of Ikizaka Hospital, Tokyo for an edited work tentatively entitled 
“CT of the Head ”                          　                                  
                　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　 　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　
which will be published in Japanese by Medical Sciences International, Tokyo.
I would be grateful if you could grant permission for the following material to
be reproduced both in print and electronic formats, including online use.

  Figures/Tables/Lines:    Figure 3-1 (on page 15)                             
　Pages:                   9-20                                                
  Volume/Number:                                                               
  Article/Chapter:         Cysts(Chap. 3)                                      
  Book/Journal:            Brain Imaging, 2nd ed.                              
  Editors/Authors:         Editor: D.W.Harper   Author: David O. Thompson      
　Publishers: 　　         Tennessee Medical Books, Ltd.                       
　Publication year:        2009                                                


The usual acknowledgement will of course be given to the page where the 
material appears. I have already obtained the permission from the publisher.

Please sign both copies of this letter and return one copy to me, keeping the 
other for your file if you accept our use of the above mentioned material. 

Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely yours,



Jiro Yamada, M.D.
Department of Medicine
Ikizasa Hospital
1-1-1 Hongo, Bunkyo-ku,
Tokyo 123-4567 JAPAN
FAX 81-3-1234-5679




 　I grant permission to use the material specified above.










　
　 Date 　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　 Signature
